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The UAF Sub-Campus Toba Tek Singh was established on June 5, 

2005 as per vision of the then Governor/Chancellor, General (R) 

Khalid Maqbool that universities should develop programs for the 

benefit of local masses. District Toba Tek Singh is the second largest 

hub of poultry after Karachi and it was felt that appropriate knowledge 

and skills about poultry education must be disseminated to the farmers 

in addition to producing qualified professionals in Poultry Science. 
 

Three Accreditation Inspection Committees (AICs) comprising of 

Prof. Dr. Ishtiaq A. Rajwana, Chairperson NAEAC as a convener and 

Prof. Dr. Masood Rabbani, Faculty of Veterinary Sciences, University 

of Veterinary & Animal Sciences (UVAS), Lahore, Dr. Saeed Akhtar, 

Institute of Food Science and Nutrition, Bahauddin Zakariya 

University, Multan and Prof. Dr. M. Irfan Anwar, Faculty of 

Veterinary Sciences, Bahauddin Zakariya University, Multan as 

members conducted Zero/Pre-accreditation visit of the respective 

departments at the Sub-Campus Toba Tek Singh. 

Dr. Nisar Ahmad, Principal, UAF Sub-Campus welcomed NAEAC 

team and held an informal meeting with them. In the inaugural session 

Dr. Umar Farooq, HoD Poultry Science gave a brief history and 

achievements of the sub campus.  

Later on, AICs visited the relevant departments where detailed 

presentations and discussions were held. Each HoD briefed respective 

AIC in detail about the department working and achievements in terms 

of student graduation, faculty positions and research projects. AICs 

also visited respective departmental labs, classrooms, library, glasshouse, faculty offices and experimental 

research area and held individual meetings with faculty members to know the level of satisfaction and students 

of the departments to get an insight of teaching/working environment in the departments. 

In the concluding session, the program evaluators shared their observations with the Principal and other officials. 

Dr. Nisar Ahmad thanked NAEAC team for their deliberations and inspection visit. He assured that, the 

recommendations made by AICs would be implemented for the uplift of education standard and augment the 

market value of the graduates produced. 


